
From: Soura, Christian
To: Wood, Aaron <awood@scda.sc.gov>
CC: Weathers, Hugh <hweathe@scda.sc.gov>

Date: 10/17/2012 9:27:28 AM
Subject: RE: SCDA budget request

                Sure – thanks for your help.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Wood, Aaron 

Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2012 8:48 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Weathers, Hugh

Subject: SCDA budget request
 
Good Morning Christian,
 
I wanted to let you know that our 2013-14 budget request, including the requested funds for personnel, has been re-
submitted to Bob Stein.  I will get the itemization for non-recurring funds to you by the end of next week – will that 
timing be good for you?
 
Sincerely,
Aaron   
 
Aaron Wood
Assistant Commissioner, Agency Operations
SC Department of Agriculture
PO Box 11280
Columbia, SC 29211
Ph: (803) 734-2182
www.agriculture.sc.gov
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